Friday 11th September 2020

Dear Parents/Carers,



Return to School

I am writing to say thank you and congratulations to all of our wonderful young people. As we finish our first full week, I have been so pleased with the way our pupils have come back to school after several difficult months.

A special well done for all of our newest members of the Exhall family, both staff and pupils alike, for the way they have settled and worked hard to adapt to our new ways of working.

Our pupils who have returned have adapted so well to the regime and continue to work with us, as new information unfolds every day.

Our biggest frustrations have been around 'technology' and again I thank our pupils for their patience whilst we continue to sort out the snagging.

Finally thank you to all of you who are constantly working alongside us to enable our young people to rekindle their enjoyment of being in the school setting and navigating our way through these unusual times.

My very best wishes for a relaxing weekend and I look forward to welcoming everyone back refreshed on Monday!

Yours sincerely,

C. Marshall Headteacher

Headteacher: Mrs Christine Marshall